
Welcome
to

Dragonfly Class



When you are in Dragonfly Class, your teachers will be …

Miss Carter
Class Teacher

Mrs Tudor and Mrs Payne are the 
PPA teachers and will be in class one 

day a week.

Miss Bale
LSA



When you arrive in the morning, look out for the Dragonfly 
outside the classroom.  Don’t forget to put your water bottle in 
the red tray by the sink and your book bag into the boxes in the 

corridor.  If your book needs to be changed, put your zippy 
wallet in the clear box with the dragonfly on, with your reading 
record diary and reading book inside it.  Your coat needs to hang 

up on your peg.



We share toilets 
and sinks with 
Butterfly Class.  

They are next door 
to us.



Sometimes we play 
and learn inside …



… and sometimes 
we play and learn 

outside.



We go to the library 
to choose a book.

We go to the hall 
for PE.



At lunchtime, we go to the 
hall to eat the meal we have 

chosen in the morning.



We know you will have a 
wonderful time when you 

come to Hook Infant School!


